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Dear House Committee On economic Development and Small Business, 

 

As someone who has volunteered for several cultural or preservation related non-

profits both during and post COVID, I have seen the negative impacts it has had on 

these organizations. Yet these important resources and organizations have been 

mostly overlooked in relief funding. Please provide your full support to HB 4124. 

 

Thank you,  

Camron Settlemier 


